SHS PTO

Monthly Newsletter



THE NEW SCHOOL YEAR IS WELL UNDERWAY!

The school's first Golf Tournament was a smashing success! Thank you to all of the families who donated items to make the baskets look so appealing!!



UPCOMING EVENTS:

October 31 - Halloween **Lunch and Festivities**





November 15 -Thanksgiving Lunch

November 28 - Giving Tuesday





December 2 - BINGO! Funds are used for scholarships

December II-15 - Santa Shop & photos with Santa tons of great items



December 19 - Christmas Lunch 🔑 (get their ugly sweaters ready!)

December ? - Parent's night out = Movie Night for Kids (more info to come!)

PLEASE HELPI

Do you or someone you know install PA systems or know who we should contact?? The school is in need of a new PA system so please reach out to Mrs. DaSilva if you have any information!



THANK YOU SO ALL THE PARENTS WHO SENT IN THEIR CHILDRENS' OUTGROWN UNIFORMS - THIS EVENT RAISED A LITTLE OVER \$470 THAT WILL HELP FUND THE HOLIDAY LUNCHES AND EVENTS!

SO MANY EVENTS ARE COMING UP AND HERE'S HOW YOU CAN HELP

Halloween Lunch - We will need volunteers to set up, serve and monitor lunch, clean up, assist with festivities (games) after. The students participate in various games and challenges after lunch, have ideas? Let us know. Have any large plastic bowls you aren't using? PTO can use those for this event for candy and snacks!

BINGO - Volunteers are needed at 4:30 to start preparing, however if you're interested in learning to MAKE THE DOUGH for the famous malasadas, arrive at noon so the tradition can be passed on!

Parent Night Out - This event allows parents a night to get their holiday shopping done or simply a night out while the kids enjoy a movie, snacks, and time with their friends. The event will be held in the gymnasium and is tentatively set for the first weekend of December. Volunteers will be needed. Do you have a popcorn machine we can borrow? Reach out to PTO!

Santa Shop - This event will run 12/11-12/15. We will need volunteers to help with sales, wrap items, set up, and clean up. Photos with Santa will be during this week. Do you have any larger holiday decor items you are no longer using? We are looking for some items to add to our collection to use for the photo backdrop. Do you have display items we can borrow to display mugs, jewelry, other various items?

CLASSROOM PARENT PROGRAM

The classroom parents program is designed to assist the PTO and faculty. The parent facilitates communication between other parents and staff. Have a question about a school event? Reach out to your classroom parent. Thank you to those parents you have volunteered to take on this role. Please see the list below and notify the PTO of any changes or errors. KINDERGARTEN & GRADE 4...we need you!

Kindergarten - ???

Grade I - Valerie Milliron

Grade 2 - Alyssa Cadoret

Grade 3 - Melissa Moniz

Grade 4 - ???

Grade 5 - Valerie Milliron

Grade 6 - Heather Simas

Grade 7 - Cathy Martins

Grade 8 - Melanie Minicucci

A Message from the PTO

Have you thought about volunteering but you're not sure where to start or how you can help? There are so many ways to help out the school, the students, and the PTO. We are always looking for volunteers for special lunches and school events. Can't help during the day? No problem! We can use a helping hand setting up on a weekend or maybe you're crafty and willing to make decor or signage for these events.

Perhaps you're handy and can put things together, or you have a connection for various items or food at a savings.

Whatever your niche is, we can use your help!

Did you know?

Parent volunteerism in schools enhances student selfesteem, increases academic achievement and improves student behavior and attendance.